
 

   
 

          

 

To: Gino Betts, OPA Director  

CC: Mary Opler, Investigations Supervisor  

From: Mary Prang, OIG Public Safety Investigations Specialist 

Date: 7/13/2023 

Re:  OIG EXP INV Certification for Case Number: 2023OPA-0259 

 
OIG EXP INV Certification Memo with Note 

OIG has reviewed the EXP INV for case number 2023OPA-029. The investigation is certified as thorough, 
timely, and objective.   

NOTE: OIG noted what appeared to be an unauthorized search on BWV, OIG requests OPA be attentive 
to potential violations beyond those articulated in initial complaints. 

 

Respectfully,  

 

_________________________ 

Mary Prang, OIG Public Safety Investigations Specialist  

                           


